
File no：(SYT)S/2022/05 

 

       Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

   Application for Parents Payment Services in the 2022/23 School Year 

Dear Parents, 

16th August, 2022 

 

With effect from the 2022/23 school year, our school will introduce a new measure for 

parents to pay fees and implement an electronic payment system. To be familiar with 

parental choice, you are cordially to fill in the attached parental reply slip and hand in to 

General Office on or before 19/8(Fri), so that we can handle it uniformly. Should you have 

any questions about the application for payment services, please call 2345 1222 to contact 

with the staff at General Office or class teacher. Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

General Office  

 

 

Parental Reply Slip of Application for Parents Payment Services  

in the 2022/23 School Year 

 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten, 

 

I am familiar with the content of File no: (SYT)S/2022/05. Now, I would like to reply for  

my * daughter / son, 

 

□ Need to apply for payment services and hereby authorize the school to transact on my 

behalf. 

 

□ Do not need to apply for the payment services and maintain the existing payment services. 

 

□ Still under consideration, please contact me at_______________(mobile).  

 

Student name：            Class：            Parent Signature：         Date：     

 

 Please tick as appropriate * Please delete if inapplicable  


